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25-JUNE-2021  
 
 
 

Business Name Update 
Regarding Laboratory 
Licensures and Accreditations 
 

This notice is to inform you that our name change to Labcorp is completed as of 25-June-2021.   

As we transition our accreditation certificates to our new branding and name, we will be phasing out the 

current certificates that have the Covance name and logo.    

Please note, as shared previously, this change is simply a corporate name change as part of the branding 

changes. There has been no transfer of ownership interests or assets and all tax and corporate 

identification numbers are expected to remain the same. Laboratory licensure numbers will remain the 

same and the licensures will remain effective as they currently exist.  Laboratory accreditation programs 

are a continual process.  All laboratories remain accredited until otherwise notified.  New accreditation 

certificates will be uploaded to this website within the next few months.   

Regards, 

 

 
 
 
Daniel Orpel        Meyrin the 25th June 2021 
QA Associate Director, GCP-CLS 
Global Quality Assurance 
www.drugdevelopment.labcorp.com 
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